
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

BOROUGH OF NEWTOWN 

NEWTOWN, CONNECTICUT 
 

 

The Borough of Newtown will hold an election on Monday May 3, 2021 for the 

purpose of electing officials of the Borough of Newtown.  The election will be held 

from 6:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. in the Registrar’s Office located at the Municipal 

Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, Connecticut. Absentee ballots will be counted 

at 8:00 p.m. at the polling place. 

 

Ann Scaia 

Borough Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please publish twice:  Friday, April 23, 2021 and Friday, April 30, 2021 

 

Please send a certificate of publication to:   Borough of Newtown 

      P.O. Box 164 

      Newtown, CT  06470 

 

 


